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DPU 1.14:  Referencing Gill’s direct testimony beginning on line 44, Please reconcile the 
amounts quoted with DEU Confidential Exhibit Nos. 2.06, 2.07 and 2.08. 

Answer: This was answered on slide 18 in the technical conference on January 21, 2020. 

Prepared by:  Michael Gill, Director, Engineering & Project Management 
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